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           24 December 2014 

 

Dear Mr. Kalaba,  

 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Implementation Committee under the Convention on Environmental 

Impact Assessment in a Transboundary Context (Espoo, 1991) and its Protocol on Strategic Environmental 

Assessment (Kyiv, 2003). 

 

At its thirty-second session, held in Geneva from 9 to 11 September 2014, the Committee considered 

information received from you on 18 September 2014 concerning the planned construction of a third block for the 

thermo-power plant in Ugljevik, close to the border with Serbia, and concerning the planned construction of a 

new thermo-power plant in Stanari, close to the border with Croatia. 

 

Regarding these two cases, I would like to invite you to provide us with the English translation of the 

annexes sent to us in Serbian.  

 

You are kindly requested to provide the information to the secretariat by no later than 2 March 2015, for 

the Committee to consider at its next session. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Felix Zaharia 

Chair, Implementation Committee, 

Convention on Environmental Impact Assessment 

in a Transboundary Context 

Protocol on Strategic Environmental Assessment 

 

 


